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Through the Preschool Development Grant, most Gateways Credential applications are FREE for a limited time on a 
first-come, first-served basis for those seeking new Credentials or level advancing their current Credential. 
 Which Credentials are FREE?
•	 ECE Credential
•	 Infant Toddler Credential
•	 Illinois Director Credential
•	 Family Child Care Credential
•	 Technical Assistance Credential
•	 Family Specialist Credential

Please note: ALL Gateways Credential renewals and the Gateways SAYD Credential require a $65 application fee. 
GOOD NEWS! Your local Child Care Resource and Referral Agency may have Professional Development Funds to 
help pay up to 80% of credential renewal fees or SAYD Credential application fees. Funds are on a first-come,  
first-served basis. Contact them today!

Reminder: Gateways Credentials must be renewed every 5 years! 
This requires a $65 application fee. Your local CCR&R may have Professional Development funds to support the 
majority of this cost.
•	 Keep your Registry membership current – including email, address, phone number, and employer
•	 Reminders to renew credentials are sent multiple times per year to the email address we have on file.  

Check your spam! 
•	 Update your Professional Development Record regularly – clock hours of training are used to renew Credentials

For more information about credentials, visit our website at www.ilgateways.com/credentials.  
If you have any questions, please email credentials@ilgateways.com

Credential applications are FREE!

http://www.ilgateways.com
https://www.ilgateways.com/credentials
mailto:credentials%40ilgateways.com?subject=
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As of July 1, 2020, Great START has two exciting new features!
1.	 Individuals working at an ExceleRate Illinois Silver or Gold Circle of Quality licensed child care center and/or 

family child care/group home can access Great START after six months of employment.*
2.	 Gateways to Opportunity ECE Credential, Infant Toddler Credential, School-Age and Youth Development 

Credential, and/or Family Child Care Credential (all at level 2 or higher) are included on the wage supplement 
scale. To view the updated scale, visit www.ilgateways.com/financial-opportunities/great-start/wage-
supplement-scale/file.*

To review all of the Great START Wage Supplement Program eligibility requirements, or to download an application, 
visit the Gateways website at www.ilgateways.com/financial-opportunities/great-start.  
If you have any questions, please email gstart@inccrra.org. 

*All other eligibility requirements must also be met to receive a Great START wage supplement.

Great START
has Great NEWS!

Child Care Restoration Grants
The Governor and the Illinois General Assembly has directed at least $270 million of the state’s Coronavirus Urgent 
Remediation Emergency (CURE) Fund to support the economic health of child care providers as our economy 
reopens in the coming months.
More information about Child Care Restoration Grants including a frequently asked questions can be found at 
 www.ilgateways.com/financial-opportunities/restoration-grants.

https://www.ilgateways.com/financial-opportunities/great-start/wage-supplement-scale/file
https://www.ilgateways.com/financial-opportunities/great-start/wage-supplement-scale/file
https://www.ilgateways.com/financial-opportunities/great-start
mailto:gstart%40inccrra.org?subject=
https://www.ilgateways.com/financial-opportunities/restoration-grants
https://www.ilgateways.com/financial-opportunities/restoration-grants
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Grab, Adapt and Go – COVID-19 Resources  
for Child Care Programs
During this time of great uncertainty, child care providers are reaching out to 
Child Care Aware® of America for support. Child Care Aware® of America 
has created a collection of resources that child care providers may use in this 
pronounced time of need. These resources are intended for use by child care 
program administrators and providers.

Offer Quality Early Learning 
to All Children in Illinois!

Many licensed programs in Illinois care for children on the Child Care Assistance Program (CCAP). CCAP makes it 
possible for families and guardians who qualify to receive help paying for child care while they work, attend school or 
training. Families must meet the State of Illinois Department of Human Services CCAP guidelines.

Child Care providers can take three steps to become an approved CCAP provider:
STEP 1: Determine if you Qualify – You must be a legal child care provider:
•	 Licensed Child Care Center
•	 License-Exempt Child Care Center (before and after school program)
•	 Licensed Family Child Care/Group Home
•	 License-Exempt Family Child Care Home
•	 Child Care by Non-Relative-in the child’s home
•	 Child Care by Relative-in the relatives or child’s home.

STEP 2: Complete Required IDHS-CCAP Health & Safety Trainings – To begin, child care providers and center 
staff must become a Gateways Registry member, https://registry.ilgateways.com/. The Registry tracks the completion 
of the FREE required trainings. You can complete trainings online. The local Child Care Resource & Referral agency 
can help through the training process www.ilgateways.com/professional-development/ccap-providers. 
Child care providers and center staff should complete the trainings below. 
1.	CPR/First Aid
2.	Child Abuse Neglect/Mandated Reporter Training
3.	What is CCAP? (applicable to family child care provider and Center Director)
4.	Child Development, Health and Safety Basics

STEP 3: Complete and Submit Required Paperwork to the Child Care Assistance Program – The local Child 
Care Resource and Referral Agency administers the CCAP program for IDHS. Visit your local CCR&R website to find 
what paperwork is required to become an approved CCAP provider. Once approved and caring for CCAP children, 
you will receive monthly billing certificates to complete and submit for approved CCAP families.

It is important that all children have access to high quality early learning. Become a CCAP approved program today 
to offer this opportunity to your families!

https://info.childcareaware.org/blog/grab-adapt-and-go-covid-19-resources-for-child-care-programs?fbclid=IwAR12i5PRR1iX9xz718VmaEZjAfVhyzyaoBuJgc1HmDuQEkcZpyAg4HCmxtQ
https://registry.ilgateways.com/
https://www.ilgateways.com/professional-development/ccap-providers
https://www.inccrra.org/about/sdasearch
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http://www.ilgateways.com
https://www.inccrra.org/
http://www.dhs.state.il.us/page.aspx?
http://childcarequarterly.com/pdf/winter19_sun.pdf

